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last year by Mrs. Marene
Johnson, president of the
board of directors of ASCAP,

and Larry Brayton.

The program was presented
to the ASCAP board on
January 10 at a special
meeting where it was amend-
R g oy g
m1 early n to
the OEO.

Brayton had high praise
for the assistance of Joe
Smith of the OED. Smith is

Ita and Vicki Burgess.

ie John, Effie Vent, Glorie Riley,

resident in Alaska during
the cumrent year while
working om rural program
AR i

“This will be a cooper
ative association and will
spin off from the control
of ASCAP's administration
in about eight months,” said
Brayton.

three weeks after receiving
clearance from all agencies
involved.




